
3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope every one is well and are ready for the Bank Holiday weekend. School is closed on Monday 6th May.  

The PTA are organising the Primet School Summer Fair on Friday 28th June. If you would like to help or run a stall please ei-

ther see a member of the PTA or make the school office aware of your interest. 

Our Celebration assembly next Friday will have a special visitor, the Bishop of Blackburn is coming in to speak to the school. 

We have had some good news. We have been successful with gaining funding for Music equipment from the Robert Windle 

Foundation.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have also received a grant from the Rotary club of Colne for £1,000 and £5,000 from Fort Vale Foundation. This is to 

create a sensory room in school. This has been successful because of Mr Peter Catlow, one of our governors, and we would 

all like to thank him because of this. 

Remember any problems at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can.  Please contact us if your 

circumstances change, even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.  

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 

NEWS 

SAT’s Week 

Week commencing 13th May 2024 

We will be serving breakfast free of charge to all Year 6 children at 8.30am on Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday that week. Please ensure your child is at school by 

8.30am in order to be able to join in breakfast. It is important that your child attends on 

time everyday that week. If we can support you in anyway,  

              please contact the school office 
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Certificate & Award Winners 

Friday 26th April 2024 
EYFS 

Ariana Jacson, 

Hope 

Year 1 

Alfie, Oscar, 

Richie-ray 

Year 2 

Oliver, Brian, 

Aadam 

Year 3 

Ali, Neva, 

Emily 

Year 4  

Theo, Rubab, 

George 

Year 5  

Rayyan, Jing, 

Samera 

Year 6  

Aisha, Zohra, 

Jacob  Year 6  

Eliza  

Lunchtime Award 

KS1 - Hannah  

KS2 - Jonah  

Friday 3rd May 2024 

Year 1 

George  

EYFS 

Zahra, Lucas, 

Gracie 

Year 1  

Oscar, Abdullah, 

Carter 

Year 2 

Rafeh, Amalia, 

Joseph  

Year 3  

Leighlan, 

Mohsin, Lola 

Year 4 

Rubab, Aleena, 

Aamilah, Freddie 

 

Year 5  

Adil, Dylan, 

Haleema 

Year 6  

Gabriela, Levi, 

Cody 



Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Year 4 Swimming  
Please ensure your child has their swimming kit in 

school every Thursday  
 

Who would like to win a bike!!  

Children with 100% attendance this term will all go into 

a draw. The winner will be announced on Thursday 

18th July 2024 

Grandparents Lunch  

Wednesday 8th May  

12.00 - 1.00pm  

We would like to invite Years 1 and 2                   

Grandparents to have lunch with their                 

grandchild, lunch will be provided by school at a 

cost of £2.70 per adult.  

Please contact the school office to place an order 

PE kits 

Please ensure your child has the following PE kit in 

school everyday. 

 White, short or long sleeved  

            t-shirt. 

 Black shorts or plain black  

           Leggings. 

 Trainers for outdoor games 

only 

 Plimsolls for indoor PE  

 PE kit to be kept in a  

           draw-string bag 

 Plain black headscarves (if applicable) 

Please contact the school office if you need any help 

NEWS 3rd May 2024  

Dates for your Dairy  

6th May -Bank Holiday 

8th May -New Parents Meeting 

13th May -Year 6 SATS week 

24th May –Break up 3:10pm  

3rd June -Return to school 

4th   June -class photos 

10th June -Y1 Phonics/ Y4 times table check. 

10th June -Assessment week Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 & Y5 

27th June -Transition Day In school 

28th June -Summer Fair 

5th July – Sports day. 

16th July -Reports out 

17th July -1.30pm Y6 Leavers assembly 

18th July -9.15am Prize giving & 100% attendance 

assembly 

18th July -BREAK UP 1.15pm 

 


